
GHS Sports Booster Meeting 8/31/2015 

 

In attendance: 

Belinda Rushing, Stephanie Snyder, Robert Kinsaul, Brittany Kinsaul, John Rushing, Jay Kyzar, Valerie 

Kyzar, Chuck Railey, Rachel Railey, Kadra Jordan, Greg Bryan, Mike Redmon, Darlean Smith, Bart Snyder, 

Nicole Stewart 

 

Minutes were read and approved. 

No Old Business. 

New Business: 

 Coach Kinsaul brought up an idea for doing a fundraiser for all athletes through the Baseball 

Coaches Association.  The Boosters would receive 75% of the profit made on this.  The tickets would be 

sold statewide through the Baseball Coaches Association.  After much discussion, this motion was voted 

on and did not pass. 

Greg Bryan told the Boosters that the turkey fryers had been purchased and were at Michael 

Redmon’s house. 

 Jay Kyzar discussed the 2016 Deer Hunt and said that so far there were 8 verbal commitments, 6 

from last year and 2 new ones.  He asked for a budget of around 800.00 for advertising.  This motion was 

approved.  Jay also mentioned that land owners were needed and to please contact him if anyone 

would be interested in helping with this. 

 Valerie Kyzar told that the audit was done for last year and that she has been advised by the 

accountant to disclose the monthly checking account balance and each meeting and to set up a monthly 

budget.  There is a link on the GHS website where this information can be viewed. 

 Bart Snyder asked for a budget of around 2,000.00 to purchase hats and shirts for the coached 

that help with all the sports.  This motion was passed and approved. 

 Bart Snyder then asked for approval for a TV to have in the gym to view games.  He is going to 

research more but got an approval for 1500.00 or less for a TV> 

 On Friday night home games, there will be a membership drive. 

Meeting Adjourned. 


